
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Oct 1, 2025 

Canada Post Strike 

The Canadian Union of Postal Workers (CUPW) has launched a national strike. Mail and parcels will not be 
processed or delivered until further notice. In addition, CUPW has warned that delivery delays may continue 
even after the strike ends. 

The District of Peachland would like to remind residents about alternative ways to receive and pay their utility 
bills.  

Peachland utility customers are responsible for keeping accounts up to date and ensuring that payments reach 
the District by the due date, regardless of any mail service disruption. 

BILL DELIVERY METHODS 

e-Bill: Email finance@peachland.ca by Oct 15, 2025 to get registered in time for electronic delivery of the Q3 
Utility Bills

Online Services: If you have signed up for an Online Services account you can view your balance owing 
through the Billing Summary or Transaction tab.  

To register for Online Services, visit our website Online Services | District of Peachland. 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

 Online through your financial institution
 In person at Municipal Hall (debit, cash, or cheque)
 Non-cash payments can be placed in the secure drop box located to the right of the main entrance of

Municipal Hall
 Register for the pre-authorized payment plan to have your payment withdrawn automatically on the

due date

https://www.peachland.ca/services/online-services

